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I have lived in Oregon for 30+ years and have found voting by mail to be most 

convenient and a safe way to cast my ballot. It was especially helpful when my 

children were young, when I was working full-time, and now that I am a part-time 

caregiver for a family member.  There are many folks who are unable to leave their 

home for a variety of reasons. Voting by mail ensures that all eligible constituents of 

this state and country get a say in their government. 


